
Budget Hearing   December 6, 2011 
 
The Budget Hearing was called to order at 7:30 in the Town Hall.  Chairman Hesse reviewed the 
budget explaining the greatest change was the increase in the amount levied for the Sanitary 
District.  This increase due to the recalculation done by the Public Service Commission after the 
improvements made to the system.   
 
No further public discussion.  Motion to adjourn made by Betty Sacia, seconded by David Pfaff. 
 
 
 
 


